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INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

  CAFETERIA MENU: 
 

Monday 
Sweet & Sour Chicken Balls 

Tuesday 
Swiss Steak. Mashed Potatoes. Broccoli 

Wednesday 
 Cajun Pork Chop, Mexican Rice, Corn  

Thursday 
    BBQ Chicken Breast, Spicy Potato & Green Beans 

Friday 
Spaghetti & Meat Balls  

 

BAKE      SALE 

 Take the Survey & Win! 

 Discover a Career in Medicine 

 Syrian Festival– Nov 28 

 Temporary Foreign Worker Webinar 

 Study Law in Australia 

 Journal Club Seminar 

 Winterizing the Yin Within– Nov 30 

 Midnight Sleigh Ride Concert– Dec 3 

 Concordia Concert Choir-Dec 4 

 Breath of Heaven Concert– Dec 11 

 Concordia Awards Information 

 Mental Health & Wellness Programs 

 Library's Donation Christmas Tree 

 Recruiting for the MHCC Youth Program 

 Bookstore School Spirit Sale 

 Fees Past Due  

NOTICE:  Tegler Closure 
Thursday, December 8 — 8:30 -11:00 AM 

 

On Thursday December 8, Concordia University of          

Edmonton will be hosting our Annual Counsellor’s      

Update. 

 

High school counsellors, administrators and career      

practitioners from the Greater Edmonton Area will 

be on campus in order to learn more about our   

University, and the programs and services we can  

offer their students. 

 

During the event, access through Tegler will be 

blocked and you will need to plan for alternate 

routes.  We apologize in advance for the disruption 

this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 



 

 

 

 
  

DISCOVER A  

CAREER IN 

MEDICINE  

 

 

INFORMATION SESSION 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28
TH

  

Room: HA009       Time: 12pm 

Interested in a career in medicine?  

Learn about the University of Alberta’s medical 

school program and meet 1st year medical 

students Peter Yang and Tom Wang from the 

UofA’s Faculty of Medicine and Dentistry. Peter 

and Tom will share their experiences as medical 

school students and field questions that you may 

have. 

  

  

 

What is a career in 

medicine all about? 

 

 

Connect with 

medical school 

students from the 

University of 

Alberta 

 

 

 

 

BROUGHT TO YOU BY: 

Concordia Career Services 

Office: L358 (Library) 

Phone: 780-378-8461 

careerservices@concordia.ab.ca 

 

 
 



 

 

 

http://international.concordia.ab.ca/2016/11/18/invitation-syrian-festival-on-campus/  



 

 



 

 

 

JOURNAL CLUB SEMINAR 
 
The Faculty of Science would like to invite you to the next Journal Club Seminar: 
 
DATE & TIME: Wednesday, November 30 from 12:00 pm till 12:50 pm 
ROOM: HA019 
PRESENTER: Mr. Tony Mak 
 
Please use the following Doodle link to sign up for the seminar (to ensure we have 
enough food): http://doodle.com/poll/zmb3qv2h2wqkd292. Lunch will be provided 
(courtesy of Faculty of Science).   
 
For a copy of the journal article selected as the dissection & discussion topic, 
please email, Carla C. Salvado at: carla.salvado@concordia.ab.ca 

http://doodle.com/poll/zmb3qv2h2wqkd292
mailto:carla.salvado@concordia.ab.ca


 

 



 

 

 

CUE students, faculty, and staff are entitled to a free ticket to 
this concert. Pick up your ticket from Student Accounts. 
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Come and check out 

our new Concordia 

apparel and our 

School Spirit Sale    
at the Bookstore!!

Stock up on      

Thunder wear or      

give a Concordia gift  

to a friend. 



 

 

 
 
 
 

FALL TERM FEES ARE PAST DUE 
 

Check your account information online through Concordia’s web-site 
http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/  
 
Fees can be paid at the student accounts office by debit, cash or cheque. You 
can pay through your bank by setting up Concordia University of Edmonton as 
a biller and using your ID number as your account number, as well as by credit 
card through www. plastiq.com  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Accounts  
780-479-9207 or studentaccounts@concordia.ab.ca .  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  ACADEMIC CALENDAR SECTION 5.4.1 CURRENT STUDENTS WITH OVER DUE FEES 
MAY HAVE THEIR REGISTRATION CANCELLED.  IF YOU ARE REGISTERED FOR WINTER TERM AND 
HAVE NOT PAID YOUR FALL TUITION PLEASE CONTACT STUDENT ACCOUNTS TO DISCUSS YOUR 
ACCOUNT. 
 

 


